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e UNITED STATES5^ ^! NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
*

k ,/ WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555 4001

***** July 22,1993
Docket No. 50-341

Mr. Douglas R. Gipson
Senior Vice President
Nuclear Generation
Detroit Edison Company
6400 North Dixie Highway
Newport, Michigan 48166

Dear Mr. Gipson:

SUBJECT: FERMI-2 - DETAILED CONTROL ROOM DESIGN REVIEW (DCRDR) PRIORITY III
HUMAN ENGINEERING DISCREPANCIES (HEDs) (TAC NO. M86938)

Your letter of March 5,1993, documented that all remaining Priority III Human
Engineering Discrepancies (HEDs) were implemented prior to or during the third
refueling outage (RF03) for Fermi-2. You had requested a schedule change for
completion of Priority III HEDs until prior to startup from RF03 in your
May 24, 1989 letter. The staff approved this schedule and your program as
described in your DCRDR Sumary Report and Supplements I and 2 to that report,
dated November 30, 1986, August 19, 1987 and November 30, 1987, respectively,
in its Safety Evaluation dated March 28, 1990.

However, the staff conditioned its Safety Evaluation such that any disposition
of Priority III HEDs other than as described in the DCRDR Summary Report and
Supplements 1 and 2 would require full documentation and NRC review and
approval. It has come to our attention through discussions with members of
your staff, that some of the Priority III HEDs for your facility which were
described in your DCRDR Summary Report and Supplements 1 and 2 may have been
evaluated and dispositioned differently from those previously evaluated by the
staff.

You are requested to specifically identify any Priority III HEDs which were
evaluated and dispositioned differently from the HEDs identified in your DCRDR
Summary Report and Supplements 1 and 2. You are further requested to provide
a list of those HEDs indicating their final disposition and the technical
basis for their reevaluation and disposition within 30 days of receipt of this
letter.

The reporting and/or recordkeeping requirements contained in this letter
affect fewer than 10 respondents, therefore, OMB clearance is not required
under P.L. 96-511.
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Mr. D. R. Gipson -2- July 22, i993

If you have any questions, please contact me at (301) 504-1341.
.

Sincerely,
,

Original signed by

Timothy G. Colburn, Project Manager
Project Directorate III-l

Division of Reactor Projects - III/IV/V
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc: See next page
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Mr. Douglas R. Gipson Fermi-2'

Detroit Edison Company
.

cc:

John Flynn, Esquire
Senior Attorney
Detroit Edison Company
2000 Second Avenue
Detroit, Michigan 48226

Nuclear Facilities and Environmental
Monitoring Section Office
Division of Radiological Health
Department of Public Health
3423 N. Logan Street
P. O. Box 30195
Lansing, Michigan 48909

Mr. Wayne Kropp
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

,

Resident Inspector Office
6450 W. Dixie Highway
Newport, Michigan 48166 ,

Monroe County Office of Civil
Preparedness

963 South Raisinville
Monroe, Michigan 48161

Regional Administrator, Region III
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Mr. William E. Miller
Director - Nuclear Licensing
Detroit Edison Company
Fermi-2
6400 North Dixie Highway
Newport, Michigan 48166
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